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Attendance:  Erica Ewers, Carole Bolton, Daniel Gordon, Louie Uhrig, Linda Lyshol, John Rucker, Gina Horn. 
 

• The Building Committee met to discuss the janitorial contract.   
o It was decided that Lyshol would submit the updated contract to the Building Committee 

for approval and then send out a request for proposal.  
 

• Carpeting on the stairs and landings. 
o Lyshol suggested holding off to finish the project until after Summer Reading ends as the 

stairs will have to be blocked off to let the glue dry and patrons will have to use the 
elevator. 

 
• Painting 

o The roof is no longer leaking, it is time to look at repainting the water damaged areas.  
The Meeting Room, 4th floor hallway, Teen area and stairwell all need to be repainted as 
well.   

• Removal of damaged tree & bushes 
o The tree on the south side of the building needs to be removed due to damage.  The bush 

under the flag pole also needs to be removed.  Rucker suggested using the same 
contractor that we use for snow removal and tree trimming (DreamScape).    
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